Visiting Gardens
Garden Club of Wilmington
2020-2021 Report

In the spring of 2020, we assisted with a private tour of members’ gardens where
we could carpool safely. Our members’ gardens are always a wonderful treat for
us. After that, it was a very quiet year for the Visiting Gardens Committee. Due to
Covid-19 we were not able to plan any trips-neither near nor far.

However, we have planned to come alive again in the coming year with a day trip

planned in the spring, an extended trip in early summer and a pop-up trip in the
fall.

As so many of us, we are looking forward to the end of Covid and getting back in
action!

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Davis
Francie Pyle
Mitzi Rohrbacher
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